
IPY CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

The World Meteorological Organization and the International Council for Science have awarded the
International Polar Foundation's President, Mr. Alain Hubert, and Vice-President, Ms. Nighat Amin, with a
certificate of appreciation.

The IPF provided valuable contributions throughout the International Polar Year 2007-2008 and has helped
to make it a success and an enduring example of international collaboration. This certificate is a special
recognition to all people at IPF who contributed to IPY.
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